


 
The FC will need to elect a Parliamentarian-elect who can become familiar with the role over 
the coming months and serve as Parliamentarian next year.   
 
The FC discussed the Board’s decision to allow two FC members (one each from the 
undergraduate and graduate units), to serve as silent observers on the YU Board’s Academic 
Affairs Committee.  The FC voted to accept the Board’s offer to have two observers on the 
Academic Affairs Committee with the explanation that the faculty believed it would be useful to 
express faculty opinion on matters before the Committee.  Gabe Cwilich and Jim Kahn 
volunteered to serve as the FC observers on the Committee. 
 
The FC discussed the faculty bonus being given by the Administration.


